
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE: 3-30-2020 
 
TO: NPL Clients 
 
FROM: Rhonda Burgard, MPA, MT (ASCP) BB Client Services Supervisor 
                   
RE: Biohazard bags 
 
Due to COVID-19 demands for specimen transport bags, we are unable to obtain a 
supply of our current specimen transport biohazard bags from our supplier. The new 
Lab-Loc replacement bags will be the same size but have a different adsorbent and will 
look a little different.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Rhonda Burgard, Client Services 
Supervisor at 701-530-5700. 
 


